
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/28/2017 6:06:54 PM
Subject: Greenville County Republican Women's Club

Attachments: SSHLtGovBiz17112818150.pdf

Please review the attachment that was in one of Lilly’s files. It appears to pertain to an event that was supposed to 
move to December but I do not see it in December.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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